Newsletter

July 2025



Happy July everyone! The beautiful weather has continued, we hope you are still enjoying it as much as we are. It is that time of year again when we say an emotional goodbye to our Pre-schoolers who are preparing to start their new adventure to Primary school in September! We are so proud of all our Pre-schoolers that are transitioning to school this year. We had a great time at our end of year leavers party celebrating all their wonderful achievements. We wish you all the best of luck and please do keep in contact with us. We would love to know how your child is getting on at their new school.



To those who are term time only we are wishing you a lovely summer. Our home learning grids will also be sent out very soon! If you are looking for something to try and keep your children busy why not have a go and share your photos with us. We would love to see what you're getting up to over the Summer holidays.



Thank you to all our parents who attended parent's evening this month, we hope you all found it useful. You have had a chance to ask your child's key person any questions you may have, view your child's file and review their summative. For the parents that where unable to make parents evening, your child's key worker will be sending out their summative/two year check in due course if it hasn't been sent out already. Please have a read through your child's summative or two year check as well as sign and make any comments if you would like too. If you would like a follow up call with your child's key worker, please tick the box on the summative and we will make a phone call appointment that is mutually convenient. Please can we ask summative/two year checks are returned to nursery no later than **Friday 25**th **July.**



As you all know Jessie has now started her Maternity leave, Liberty will be starting with us in September however you will see her in August as she will be popping in for some settle sessions! Please do say hello, Liberty is Level 3 Qualified and will be based in the Tots room. We hope you will join us in giving her a warm Jelly Bears Welcome!



Thank you to those parent's who have been completing our Google form each month and providing lovely suggestions. I just want to also remind you that you are welcome to come and view your child/ren files during the week, 11am-2pm. If you would like to come in, you can now request this via our google form, alternatively you can email Kim (manager@jellybearsdaynursery.co.uk) or Courtney (deputy@jellybearsdaynursery.co.uk).



Support at home:

- Getting Ready For School This contains 50 things to do before the age of 5!
- As we know some of our parents are starting to think about toilet training over the summer holiday, please have a look at this useful information by ERIC. <u>Toilet Training - Tips and</u> Support
- If your looking for an activity to keep cool and your child/ren entertained over the Summer holidays why not try Ice cube painting?

Method:

Use an ice cube tray and pour some paint into the moulds. Mix this with a small amount of water and freeze! You can also add lollipops sticks if you wanted to, this can help children's fine motor skills. You can then provide them with card or paper and encourage them to make their own artwork.